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Dear Councillor,  

 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – SITE VISITS 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Arrangements have been made, in consultation with the Chairman, for site visits to be held on Thursday, 
27th June, 2019. The visits and anticipated times when the Committee will be on site are as follows:- 
 

10.55 am Assemble at North Entrance to the Town Hall. 

11.00 am Depart the Town Hall.  

11.15 am 04802/18 – outline application for the erection of three detached dwellings (access and 
layout details) including retention of land to the south as a wildlife corridor on land south of 
Dentdale Close, Lostock (requested by Councillors Galloway, Allen and Morgan) 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Susan Bailey 
Principal Democratic Services Officer 

Direct Line: 01204 331246 

E-mail: susan.bailey@bolton.gov.uk 

 


